
   

Food Service Announcement  
Breakfast provides energy that is necessary to focus and be productive at school and contributes to 
academic achievement. Breakfast is offered to Marcellus High School Students at the following location: 
Marcellus High School 303 W. Arbor St. Marcellus, MI 49067 

         MARCELLUS HIGH SCHOOL 
               Wildcat Beat 

September 2023 

 

  

Calendar  

September 1 – 4:  Labor Day Weekend 

September 12: Horizon Testing (all students 
must be present!) 

Half Day (11:07 dismissal) 

September 14:  Picture Day 

September 18: Reprehensive from Jostens will 
be at the high school to meet 
with seniors and juniors 
regarding graduation and class 
ring information. 

September 29: Homecoming (7:00 pm) 

 

    

 

 

     Daily Schedule 

7:30-7:46  Breakfast 

7:50-8:46 1st Hour 

8:50-9:40 2nd Hour  

9:44-10:40 3rd Hour 

10:44-11:16 Lunch 

11:20-12:10 4th Hour 

12:14-1:04 5th Hour 

1:08-1:58 6th Hour 

2:02-2:55 7th Hour  

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome, Mr. Lubieniecki! 
 

Yearbooks for the 2023/2024 are now on sale. 
Please visit yearbookordercenter.com and use the 

order number 3926 to purchase! 

Welcome Paul Lubieniecki to the 
Marcellus High School staff! Mr. 

Lubieniecki (Mr. L) will be 
teaching business and CTE 

courses. 

Please note the half day schedule for the 2023/24 school year: 

September 12 
October 10 

November 2 
November 14 
January 19 

February 22 
March 5 
May 7 
June 7 

 
 



   

 

Counselor's Connection 

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! 

PSAT and SAT score reports from last Spring are available. Students can access their scores 
from their College Board accounts at collegeboard.org. They can link their accounts to Khan 
Academy for practice. If your student is unable to log into College Board or has forgotten their 
username and password, please call 866-315- 6068.   

SENIORS 

It's time to submit your college applications! The FAFSA will be open in December this year due 
to updates to the website. 

Students should use Parchment (https://www.parchment.com/products/send/) to request high 
school transcripts to be sent to colleges and universities. Applications are not complete without 
a high school transcript!  

Seniors should be submitting college applications by Halloween to be eligible for all scholarship 
opportunities. Miss Newell has visited senior English classes to talk about processes for all 
plans after high school. 

If you haven’t already done so, please check out my Facebook 
(https://www.facebook.com/MHScatsschoolcounseling/) page. It’s loaded with great information, 
including scholarships and opportunities.   
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